No on several points of this proposed amendment. One point to address is the"time limit" and "amount" of guests. This will cause
more debt where any utilities are included in the rent and to repairs of "normal wear and tear" items which would now be overused.
Not to mention the fire safety aspect of too many people in a room/building, the social distancing or number of families factor, and
children not having the proper space or sleeping arrangements that is required for them.



